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CITY OF WALNUT

October 5, 2016

Mikaela Klein

Mt. San Antonio College
1100 North Grand Avenue
Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Ms. Mikaela Klein:

Thank you for sending the link to the response to Comments (Volume 3) to the Subsequent
Project and Program Final Environmental Impact Report (Final EIR) for the Mt. San Antonio
College 2015 Facilities Master Plan Updat e and Physical Education Projects. The City received
your correspondence with the designated link on Tuesday, October 4, 2016 at 8:02 PM following
our inquiry as to the status of the Responses.

The City recognizes and appreciates the effort dedicated to preparing the 154 page Response to
Comments document and related Appendices and needs sufficient time to properly review these
documents in order to be a thoughtful participant in the CEQA process. As you know, Public
Resources Code Section 21092.5 requires the lead agency to provide a written response to each
public agency which commented on the draft EIR not less than 10 days prior to the lead agency's
certification of the final EIR. The proposed Responses to the City’s comments were not
provided within the statutory deadline prior to the proposed October 12 hearing. Consequently,
the City of Walnut respectfully requests that Mt. SAC continue the consideration of the proposed
FEIR until its next regularly scheduled meeting.

Thank you,

Tom Weiner
Community Development Director

cc: Mt. Sac Board of Trustees
Dr. William T. Scroggins, Mt. Sac President/CEO
Gary Nellesen, Director of Facilities Planning & Management



